
 

 

Board Meeting - May 7, 2014 

Present: 

Tama Allen - President 

Marge Ross - Vice President 

Rosalind Ganz - Treasurer 

Jan Weingard - Secretary 

Jan Ennes - Advisory Board Member 

 

Dates secured with Mulberry Rec. Center: 

a.   June 19th - Poker Run 

b.   October 22nd - Meet & Greet --Possible Pot Luck --- trivia game, name that tune, cards 

 

Planned Events: 

a.  September 23rd - Ladies Day Luncheon- Venue TBD- Marge Ross & Jan Ennes   

b.  October 31st - Night Golf - Saddlebrook - Tama reports that she now has possession of the 

“Glow In The Dark Golf Balls!”  Bev Hariott has confirmed that she will run this event for us! 

c.  December 12th - Holiday Dinner Dance Party - Savannah Rec. Cntr.  Sea Breeze band has 

been secured already.  We will try to trim the menu to keep the costs down this year. 

 

 

American Flag Project: 

We collected $411 for this project and purchased 6 flags.  We have $39 left over.  Brian Allen and Fred 

Weingard will be in charge of putting up these flags and taking them down on appropriate holidays.  This 

Memorial Day weekend will be the first time they will be up.  They should be up on Friday, May 23 and 

taken down the following Tuesday, May 27.   

 

 

BINGO:    

 

We had a sell out crowd for BINGO.  We had approximately 173 people in attendance.   

We all felt that BINGO was successful and that everyone had a fun time.    Rosalind reports that we made 

$638.  See  detailed Treasurer’s Report below.    

 

 

 



 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  CGSC BINGO 4/10/14 

 

Sold 166 tkts. X $5.00 =  $830.00 

Paid out 9 games @ $30.00   ($270.00) 

Paid out 1 game @$100.00     ($100.00) 

Paid Caller                                  ($20.00)                        

Supplies                                        ($136.00) 

 

CASH IN 

Tickets                                     $340.00 

50/50                                         $485.00 

Extra Cards                            $  89.00 

50/50 Payout                           ($240.00) 

 

Total                                          $638.00 

 

Our overall balance is $2,210.48 

 

GOLF CART POKER RUN----- 

Thursday, June 19th, 5 pm.  Mulberry Rec. Cntr.  We have begun to sell tickets to 

this event.   We will be at CG postal station selling tickets Wednesday, May 14 

from 3-5 pm.   

Marge has reserved Oakwood Smoke House to cater this event.  We will get 2 

meats and 2 sides and a roll for $9.08 pp.  Marge will let the caterer know an 

approx. head count by Monday, June 16th.  We will tip Oakwood $20.  If our order 

is over $500, there will be no delivery charge.  If our order is under $500, there 

will be a $30 delivery charge.  We will ask Oakwood to set up at 6 pm.   

Marge has offered to be in charge of dessert as well.  Thank you, Marge! 

 

 

We need 5 sets of volunteers to run the five Poker Run stations.  Thus far, we have: 



 

 

1.  Marge and Charlie Ross 

2.  Nancy and Bob Burbank 

3.   Tama Allen 

 

 

Ticket Sales: 

Jan Weingard is in charge of ticket sales.  Get personal checks to Rosalind 

frequently so that we don’t inconvenience anyone.     

 

Misc.   

 

*  Rosalind mentioned that we should make an appt. at Hacienda for meal planning for our Holiday 

Dinner Dance.   

* We also all thought that a cocktail hour before the dinner would be a really nice idea this year.   

* We talked about keeping the costs down this year for our menu selections for this event.       

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


